
 North East Ohio Regional 
Quilt Council 

From the President 

 

Happy New Year!  
 
I hope everyone had a great holiday and Santa brought you that quilting gift 
you wanted. Note I didn’t say needed. That’s right. We always need something, 
but what we want can be more fun to get. 
 
Are you going to the 2018 Getaway? If not, you will miss out on a great week-
end. The Committee has a few surprises in store for the attendees. There is still 
time to register as a few of the classes have availability.  
 
The next general meeting is Saturday, March 3. See page 2 for the details. 
 
Don’t forget to go to the website to check for new posts or to just get infor-
mation. Member guilds are using it to post their events. Member shops can do 
the same. Sue Straub is doing a wonderful job. Send your requests to  
sstraubiaap@gmail.com. The website is www.neorqconline.org. She is also do-
ing a great job with our Facebook page.  
 
Are you working on your Shop Hop Card. Visit 6 different quilt shops on the 
card, have the quilt shop initial or stamp your card, and bring it to the March 
meeting. All completed cards will be put in for a chance to win a gift certificate 
to one of the member quilt shops.  
 
Katie Popadak will have the fabric challenge fat quarters available.  Be sue to 
get one if you want to participate in the challenge. Prizes will be awarded at 
the June meeting, so you still have time.  
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at the March meeting. 
 
 

Janis Hittle 
2017-2019 NEORQC President 
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February, 2018    

Volume 41 

2017-2019 Board 
 

President—Janis Hittle 

 

Vice President—Beth Headings 

 

Secretary—Marcia Seifert 

 

Treasurer—Barbara King 

 

 



Volunteers Needed 
 

Volunteers are needed: 

 Nominating Chair—provide a slate of officers for the 2019-2021 Board 

 By-Laws Chair—keep the by-laws up to date with any recommendations 

 Newsletter editor 

 

These committees also need committee members to help. If you want to be a part of this, 

please contact me as soon as possible. Your contribution will help the organization grow. 

2018 NEORQC Getaway 

The 2018 NEORQC Getaway will be at the Holiday Inn in Boardman, February 16-18, 2018. 

Classes that will be in session: 
Mary Bernower—Improv for the Domestic Machine Quilter 
Sandi Blackwell—Glory Stars 
Cindy Casciato—Liberty Star 
Karen Conley—Judy Niemeyer’s Potpourri of Projects 
Felice Troutman—Tuscany Chickens 
Open Sew 
 

Planning for the 2019 Getaway has started.  If you would like to help, contact Barbara King.  

Host Guilds Needed 

Host guilds are needed for our meetings. NEORQC currently offers $250 to member  

guilds to cover expenses. 

Host supplies these basic needs: 

 Facility with room set up for the meeting 

 Educational program speaker 

 Lunch can be potluck 

 Supply morning pastries, beverages, table service 

Contact Beth Headings at vp@neorqconline.org to see which meetings need a host. 

General Meeting—March 3, 2018 
 

Host:  Memory Makers Quilt Guild 

Where: Christ Church Episcopal 

  21 Aurora Street, Hudson, Ohio 

  Time: 10:00 a.m. 

Speaker: Linda Bussey of Hower House 

Lunch: Potluck—bring a dish to pass 

Fabric Challenge 
Katie Popadak has the fat quarters for the Fabric Challenge. Prizes will be awarded at the June 

meeting. Categories are: Large quilts (beyond 30” on a side), Tote bags/purses, Small quilts/wall 

hangings, and Wearables/Miscellaneous.  

www.neorqconline.org 


